

# 2010-10-19 - Committer Meeting

## Time/Place

This meeting is a hybrid teleconference and IRC chat. Anyone is welcome to join...here's the info:

- Time: [11 am Eastern Daylight Time US \(GMT-4\)](#)
- Voice
  - Via Skype+: Dial from anywhere: \+9900827047086940 (callto://+9900827047086940)
  - Via Phone+: US Number: +1 (201) 793-9022, Room #7086940
- IRC:
  - [Join the #duraspace chat room via Freenode Web IRC](#) (enter a unique nick)
  - Or point your IRC client to #duraspace on irc.freenode.net

## Agenda + Notes

1. Finalizing 3.4.1
  - a. Announcement to fcrepo-user list (Dan)
  - b. Upload to sourceforge/update website/wiki (Chris)
  - c. Merge-down to trunk and public accessibility of JIRA issue: When?
  - d. **Consensus:** Will wait until we can do a patch for 2.2.4 users (Steve will look at this)
2. [FCREPO-822](#) - POLICY datastream race condition
  - a. Scope & relation to behavior seen with data conservancy? **Dan:** Seems like it could still be related. Linked existing issue to this one for now.
  - b. Necessitate another bugfix release before 3.5?
  - c. **Discussion about doing a 3.4.2 release:**
    - Concern about 3.4.2 work slowing down efforts to work on 3.5
    - Won't plan for doing a formal 3.4.2 release now
    - Will create a maintenance-3.4 branch in which bugfixes go (in addition to trunk), so we could do a 3.4.2 release at a later date if needed.
    - Will do nightly builds of this branch so people who really need to, can get bugfixes, even without an official release
3. Review other [newly-submitted issues](#)